
 
 

Date: April 24, 2023 
To, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
 Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai— 400001. 
 

Scrip Code - 504380 
Subject: Clarification on Price Movement. 
 

Dear Sir, 
 
With reference to your letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/MG/ 2023-2024 / 3273 
sent vide email dated 21st April, 2023 with reference no.  we wish to inform you 
that there is no such additional information or any price sensitive information 
in a Company which has not been  disclosed  to  the  Stock  exchange  &  this  
fluctuation  is  purely  market  driven. 
 
In this regard, we wish to inform you that the Company has made all the necessary 
disclosures pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and has not with held any material 
information/event that in our opinion would have bearing on the price/volume 
behavior in the scrip. Therefore, the movement in the price of the Company is purely 
due to the market conditions and absolutely market driven.   
 
Kindly take note of the same and acknowledge the receipt. 
 
For Flomic Global Logistics Limited 
 
 
 
Ravikumar Venkatramuloo Bogam 
Company secretary & compliance officer 
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